
Jamie Short 
 
Dumping toxic waste in freshwater streams is immpral and damaging to all Wyoming citizens who
rely on this water for drinking, agriculture and recreation. You are dangerous to the health of this
state. You should be ashamed of this idea and ashamed of the actions you are already doing. How
dare you risk the health of the people of this great state just to earn a profit. I do not support your
actions and I do not support your proposal. I am a citizen born and raised, my voice matters. I do not
give my permission for your permit.
 


